
 
 
 
MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Share Buyback Price Range Update 
 
 
Auckland 5 November, 2018 - Orion Health (NZX:OHE/ASX:OHE) today 
announces an adjustment in the range of its estimated Share Buyback price to 
$1.20-$1.25 per Share, with the final offer price still to be determined by the Board in 
the coming weeks. This falls within the range approved by shareholders and as such 
the Board has the required approvals to proceed with the Share Buyback. 
 
With the benefit of the completion of the Hg Transaction last week, the Directors 
have been able to better analyse the impact of the variables that affect the level of 
cash expected to be available for the Share Buyback. 
 
Orion Health anticipates that the final buyback price will be set, and materials sent to 
Shareholders, in late November 2018. Payments to accepting shareholders are 
expected to commence in December 2018. 
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About Orion Health  
Orion Health (NZX:OHE/ASX:OHE) is a health technology company that provides solutions 
which enable healthcare to over 110 million patients globally. Its open technology platform, 
Orion Health Amadeus, seamlessly integrates all forms of relevant data to enable population 
and personalised healthcare around the world. The company is committed to continual 
innovation to cement its position at the forefront of precision medicine. For more information 
visit www.orionhealth.com. 
 
 


